Department of Credit and Marketing
Cooperatives
Ministry of National Development

Bangkok
April 9, 1965

Mr. Gaylord L. Walker

Agricultural Economics Advisor

Agency for International Development

United States Operations Mission to Thailand

Bangkok

Dear Sir:

I am glad to inform you that the Council of Ministers, in the
meeting on the 7th inst., approved the participation of the Thai
Delegation in the Fifth Far East Agricultural Credit and Cooperative
Workshop to be held in Secul, Republic of Korea, from May 10 to 26,
1965. In this regard, I wrote to Dr. Nam Kyu Chung, General Secretary
of the Workshop Preparatory Committee, a letter dated April 8, 1965,

a copy of which is enclosed herewith.

It was also approved, in principle, by the Council of Ministers
that Thailand would accept to be a host country fort he Sixth Far East
Agricultural Credit and Cooperative Workshop to be held in 1967.

The three Thai delegates, out of seven, whose international
traveling and living expenses are to be borne by USAID/Thailand,
are Mr, Chern Bamroongwongse, Chief Cooperative Inspector, Department
of Credit and Marketing Cooperatives, Mr. Praysrd Chandrapuang, Chief,
Agricultural Economics Research and Farm Survey Section, Ministry of
Agriculture, and Mr. Kangwan Devahastin, Bconomist, Office of the
National Economic Development Board.

As regards the date of arrival in Seoul of the Thal delegates
and USAID advisors, I would suggest, for convenience, that all of us
should arrive in the same date, i.e., May 7th or in the morning of May 8th
and, if possible, by the same airline,

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

G, b5
Ch en Saranaga
Department of Credit and Marketing Cooperatives

Ministry of National Development
(Chief of Thai Delegation)

2 -B-



	12-0001.jpg

